
   

PPMC BULLETIN – DECEMBER 2020 

Board of Directors 

•     President 

    Kurt Likins 

    kurtlikins@icloud.com 

    831-423-9512 

•    Vice President 

    Dick Lovelace 

 Ppmc.rlovelace@gmail.com 

    831-420-0501 

• Treasure/CFO 

 Joe Mayo 

 ppmc.mayo@gmail.com 

   Cell-509-991-4887 

• Director at Large 

    Harold Brown 

    ppmcharold@gmail.com 

    831-426-2648 

• Secretary 

 Verdie Polizzi 

 Cell: 831-515-2165 

 ppmc.verdie@gmail.com 

 

Park Staff 

• Steve Polizzi, 

 Park Manager 

 831-423-1530 ext. 12 

   manager@ppmc-sc.org 

 Emergencies only: 

 831-345-0879 Cell 

• Bookkeeper 

 831-423-1530 ext. 11 

   bookkeeper@ppmc-sc.org 

• Annie Levy ext. 10 

Park Secretary 

831-423-1530 

annie@ppmc-sc.org 

 

 

Website address:  
www.ppmc-sc.org 

 

President’s Message 

By Kurt Likins 
 
I would like to thank our Park Staff for all of their hard work this 

past year. I would also like to thank everyone who has volunteered 

for a committee this past year. Volunteering your time for your Com-

munity isn’t always easy but it is much appreciated. 

 

I hope 2021 is a better year for all of us, most importantly be safe 

and Stay Healthy! 

 

Fraternally,  

 

Kurt Likins 

President PPMC 2020 

TEAMWORK 
 

coming together is a Beginning 

keeping together is Progress 

working together is Success 
 

~Henry Ford~ 
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Transparency Corner 
 

All the recall ballots should have been returned by now and are securely locked in the ballot box. Unfortu-
nately, due to the current Covid-19 restrictions against any kind of gathering, we cannot authorize the Elec-
tion Committee members to count them yet. That will take place as soon as it is deemed safe by the State 
and County Health officials. 
 
Since it is no longer possible for the PPMC Board of Directors to influence Members concerning their votes 
on this issue, some additional transparency is now available. You may be wondering why Directors Polizzi 
and Mayo weren’t more vocal in defending themselves, or why the Board didn’t post information about the 
issues involved in this recall process. The following is the cover letter that was attached to the signed recall 
petitions when they were officially submitted to the PPMC Board Secretary. If you signed either of the peti-
tions, are you aware the signers, Robert Wunce (Member), Mark Treuge (Member), Mark Zevanove (Assoc), 
Susan Zevanove (Alt Assoc) and Leigh Wunce (Assoc), who claim to represent 391 Members, threatened legal 
action against the Corporation on your behalf? 
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Transparency Corner (Con’t.) 
 

I can assure you that Joe and Verdie were not involved in any way with the policies or procedures related 
to the ballot or balloting on these recall petitions. 
 
Now about the restrictions set down by these petitioners: neither Joe nor Verdie nor any Board Member 
was allowed to speak to any Member about the recall or communicate an opinion by emails, phone calls, 
the monthly bulletin, or otherwise? A court judge can declare a gag order related to a trial when there is 
ample evidence that a defendant’s rights could be infringed upon by release of certain information, but 
these petitioners felt that they had the right to muzzle the Board and prevent Joe and Verdie from defend-
ing themselves. 
 
Some of you saw only the petition(s), which you were asked to sign, based on a claim of “Lack of Confi-
dence”.  Some of you were also shown a supplemental list, not a part of the petition, with a list of sup-
posed wrongdoing that Joe and or Verdie are purported to have committed. But the Board was not allowed 
to make any comments to disprove any of those allegations - under threat of legal action by the 5 signers 
of the cover letter on YOUR behalf. Legal action means a lawsuit against PPMC, and even if unfounded, 
when a suit is filed the Park is on the hook with our insurance company for the $50,000 deductible. That 
impacts the wallet of all 391 members, not only the 5 signers above.  
 
The ballots will be counted, and the results will be known when that time comes but know also that libel-
ous and slanderous proclamations will be examined, and appropriate responses will be taken. 
 
Dick Lovelace, Vice President – Paradise Park Masonic Club  

MANAGER’S REPORT 
I hope everyone had a safe and happy Holiday Season.  As a reminder to the Membership regarding dogs/pets and 
being leashed when off your allotment, please see the Paradise Park Masonic Club Rules and Procedure: 
 
“7.  Pets 

 7.01 The only pets allowed on PPMC property or an allotment are domestic pets.  All pets shall be on a leash and 
under control when not on the Member’s allotment.  Members and guests are responsible for cleaning up after their 
pets.  Dog owners shall take steps to ensure that their dogs are not noisy. There is a County ordinance limiting the 
number of domestic pets allowed.  No pets are allowed on the beaches, the picnic grounds, or at Park functions where 
food is being served.  (6/09)” 
 
The reason for this reminder is that more and more Members and/or guests are walking off their allotments with dogs 
not on a leash.  Please remember that this rule includes cats.  There are a couple Sections in the Park where Members’ 
cats are just roaming around outside, this is NOT ok. 
 
I would like to thank all of you that have removed personal items from Park common areas, it is greatly appreciated.  
On Mondays after your trash/recycles/green waste has been picked up please move your cans off the street and onto 
your allotment, cans should not be stored on the street or common areas. 
 
It is now the rainy season so please make sure that your allotments are ready when the rain starts. I am looking for-
ward to hopefully returning to some sort of normal for the Park and Park activities this year!! 
 

 Steve 
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The Bylaw Buzz 

Each month, the Board of Directors will be publishing Bylaws and/or R&Ps that have been “buzzing” around 
the Park. After many years of Boards’ failures to enforce our governing documents (the ones we all agreed to 
abide by as Members), recent Boards decided the time had come to adhere to these tenets, only to be chas-
tised for doing so by the same group of Members that had previously demanded enforcement.  

We’ve bold/italicized/underlined the applicable discussed portion of each “buzzing” bylaw. This month, we 
would like to bring to the membership’s attention Article III Membership, Section 24 (Suspension of Mem-
bership), and Section 28 (Acceptance of Corporation Bylaws and Rules and Procedures): 

24. SUSPENSION OF MEMBERSHIP - The Membership of a Member, Associate Member, or Alternate 
Associate Member, including but not limited to the right of occupancy and use of the applicable allotment, 
may be suspended, in part or in full, with further action of the Board, if the Board finds, based on a good 
faith determination that such Member, Associate Member, or Alternate Associate Member has: 

 
A. Committed an act, which has been proven to be a Masonic offense; or 
 
B. Behaved in a manner that is not consonant with good citizenship or engaged in conduct materi-

ally and seriously prejudicial to the Corporation’s purposes and interests; or 
 
C. Failed in a material and serious degree to abide by the Bylaws and/or the Rules and Proce-

dures; or 
 
D. Failed to maintain his or her good standing in a duly regularly constituted Lodge of Master Ma-

sons recognized and accredited by the Grand Lodge of the State of California Free and Accepted 
Masons or of duly and regularly constituted Chapter of the Order of Eastern Star recognized and 
accredited by the Grand Chapter of the State of California. 

… 
Failure to correct the act or omission that led to suspension of Membership may result in termina-
tion of Membership, Associate Membership, and Alternate Associate Membership. 
 

28. ACCEPTANCE OF CORPORATION BYLAWS AND RULES AND PROCEDURES - A condition precedent to 
anyone becoming a Collective Member of PPMC is the written acknowledgment and consent by the Mem-
ber, Associate Member, and Alternate Associate Member that he or she agrees to abide by and comply 
with these Bylaws and Rules and Procedures of PPMC as adopted from time to time.  

 

Your recent Boards of Directors have directly observed, and have received many incident reports reporting, 
acts of behavior “not consonant with good citizenship…” and have suspended (and/or fined) Members ac-
cordingly. Privilege of allotment has not been restricted (see Article III, Section 15), and the Boards have giv-
en Members an opportunity to be heard even though this is not required per the Bylaws; however, the Mem-
bers who have been held accountable for their actions continue to buzz around with their versions of facts, 
so the current Board hopes this helps to clear up some of the rumors you’ve heard.  

The 5 Directors you elected into office have all sworn to adhere to our Bylaws and have done just that. If any 
Member has a question about the information above, please contact the Board.  

Thank you! 
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Board of Directors OPEN Session Minutes 
October 17, 2020 

11:09 a.m. via ZOOM 
 

1.0  Opening Items: 
a)  Roll Call:  4 Board Members present with Dick Lovelace calling in via telephone and Joe Mayo absent. 
b)  The Invocation was given by Harold Brown. The Pledge of Allegiance by Harold Brown and all in Attendance 
c)  Consideration of Late Additions to the Agenda:   Request made by Member Cheryl Dangreau. 
d) Reports from Executive Meeting – Executive Minutes from September 26th, 2020 were read and approved as 

written 3-0. 
e)  Open session minutes were read for September 26th, 2020 and approved as written 3-0.  

2.0  Manager Report  
a)  Manager Steve reporting that he is still working on the small water issue near the covered bridge. Once fixed 

Steve to contact the Water Dept. to try and get a reimbursement. 
b) President’s Report President Kurt Likins informing all on the progress of the received petition and the Elec-

tion Committee’s work. The Committee has until the 22nd to complete their task of verifying signatures. Once 
they have finished and supplied the Board President with their report Kurt will then report to the Member-
ship. If a vote is necessary, it will get out in the proper timeline, following our bylaws. 

c) Treasurer Report- Treasurer Joe Mayo absent- No report given. 
d) Other Directors Reports-None 

3.0 Unfinished Business 
a)  Tree Request -652 St. Augustine Tabled from last month.  Kurt reporting that the Board went out to the al-

lotment and looked at the two trees. Received a report on one of the trees regarding the septic system and 
the proximity to it causing future damage. Motion was made by Harold Brown to approve the removal of the 
large tree next to the septic system. Second by Verdie Polizzi- Passed 4-0. Member instructed to resubmit 
tree request for second tree with additional documentation as needed. 

b) Committees — President Kurt reporting that the Board Liaisons should have been in contact with their com-
mittees. If they have not, they will be this week. 

c) Fred Dunn Ruiz- Picnic Ground Restroom— The Board reviewed the information submitted by Fred Dunn Ruiz 
back in 2019. Kevin Little to be the contact lead. Motion made by Dick Lovelace that the already approved (2-
4-2019) process is to proceed and the designated Contractor, Kevin Little becomes the point of contact with 
the County. Second by Verdie, Approved 4-0. 

4.0 Committee Reports- 
a) Budget - No report 
b) Building - No Report 
c) Bylaws - Dick Lovelace reporting that the list of Committee Members has been submitted. 
d) Long Range Planning - No Report 
e) Recreation - No Report 
f) Staking - No Report 
g) Tree – Handled earlier in the meeting. (Unfinished Business 3.0a) 

5.0 Ad-Hoc Committees  
a)  ERT-Donna Sorenson reporting that the Committee met last week and is still working on nailing down the pre

-evacuation notification processes. They also conducted a visual inspection, and the report sent on to the 
Fire Team. Important to clean off roof debris and have a working hose on your allotment. Donna also report-
ing that the fire team will be out purging hydrants throughout the Park this week to make sure they are in 
working order. President Kurt to meet with Donna this week as the Board Liaison. 

b)  Orientation- No Report 
c)  Historical -No Report- Kurt to be in contact this week. 
d)  Water – No Report 
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October 2020 Minutes (Cont.) 
 
6.0 New Business 

a)  Lawsuits— PPMC has been served with a lawsuit by 210 Keystone Way. Board has contacted our insurance 
and forwarded it to legal counsel and will be moving forward with the process. Also moving forward with 
the longstanding suit and pursuing mediation. In addition, we have been served a subpoena for documenta-
tion for a legal matter involving John and Sharon Simas that has required time and legal attention. 

b)  Cheryl Dangreau information request letter— Letter received from Member Cheryl Dangreau and read by 
Kurt Likins: 
#1 Regarding the recall petitions - I believe calling the Members that have signed the petition could be con-
sidered harassment. We do need to verify that the signatures are a Member in good standing. The petition 
is to bring the issue to a vote of the membership. Even if someone felt pressured to sign the petition, it does 
not mean they would vote to recall. It merely brings it to a vote of the membership so that everyone has a 
say. For either of the two members of the Board to be involved in an way is a conflict of interest.  Board re-
sponse- The process of verifying the petition is in place and it will be completed on the 22nd of this month. 
The information will be e-blasted out once obtained. If a vote needs to take place it will take place following 
the bylaws. Neither of the Board Members involved in the petitions have been involved or will be involved.  
#2 Dog Park—The Dog park across from the picnic rounds needs to have a fence installed. There are existing 
funds, Approx. $2000. in an account that could cover the costs of doing this ourselves but not enough to hire 
a professional. Steve has expressed in the past that the crew has the experience necessary to complete the 
project. I am asking the Board to support this recreational area and give their direction to proceed. Board 
Response- Park can help in the way of equipment usage. Encouraging of a work party to make it happen. 
# 3 Water Meters-We need and Ad Hoc water Committee into installing water meters at each improvement 
so everyone pays for their own water usage. The Member who only uses their improvement once a year 
should not have to pay as much as the Member who lives here full time. This is the biggest expense of our 
corporation. We did this with our garbage, we can do it with the water as well. Additionally, a member 
would be able to identify when they have a leak in the piping or malfunctioning equipment such as a toilet 
running.  Basic Concepts A short term loan could be acquired by the Park to purchase “Smart Water Meters” 
and contract for their installation.,  With the money the park is saving to pay the water bill, we could pay 
back the loan and once it is paid off, we would have the money available for other improvements. The Park 
would pay for the meters and installation so no money up front from the Members. The members would 
begin paying for their own water usage. Board Response- Yes Water meters need to be revisited. Board to 
take under serious considerations. There was a water committee in the past that did extensive study. Board 
to look at again. Board Member Verdie informing all that she was on the committee in the past and remind-
ed all that the Santa Cruz water department will not take on the use of Park Pipes. Verdie still in favor of 
looking at it. Board President in favor of looking at guidelines to follow regarding a new water committee. 
Kurt taking Cheryl’s thoughts into strong consideration and will report back. 
#4 Evacuation Housing—Can we help in the future for those Masons and Eastern Star who have been evacu-
ated due to fires int eh way of a place to temporarily reside? Maybe in a trailer or motorhome being parked 
around the picnic grounds? Maybe a lockable RV dump station could be added to the Picnic grounds bath-
room project? Another ad hoc committee? Board Response- President Kurt not in favor of bringing Eastern 
Star and Masons into the Park during emergencies. Kurt concerned about issues regarding having these peo-
ple leave in a timely fashion. Evictions in the current climate (the pandemic) are almost impossible to have 
happen.  County information is important during times of emergency and if those that came were out of 
their county this would be a problem.  Also, the question of liabilities. Kurt in favor of people bringing in 
Eastern Stars or Masons into their own home to help, that is up to the individual. Not in favor of Park taking 
on. Harold Brown in agreement. 

7.0  Open Forum- 
a)  Member Donna Sorenson- Water issue in the past was studied- Donna encouraging Board to contact Bill 

Beighe who did a lot of research on the subject. Donna also correcting past minutes by reminding all Mem-
bers that the ERT is bound by the privacy act, not just for the ERT committee but for all. 

b) Member- Fred Dunn-Ruiz: Q-Reminding Board that he will need a letter for contractor Kevin Little to be the 
contact at the County. A- Yes, Board aware. 
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October Minutes (Cont.) 

c) Member Winston Chavoor: Q- Clarification of Election Committee process and timing. Committee waiting on 
how to handle when the committee is unable to confirm a signature received via telephone.  A- Kurt- In-
structing Winston and Committee go ahead with the Board process and report back to Kurt with their num-
bers and findings.  Kurt to take it from there. 

d) Member-Jackie Rundell:  Q- Water meters- Jacki reporting that it is also a problem of reading the meters and 
billing. A much larger problem.  

e) Member- Dennis Gloeckler:  Q-does one have to be a Collective Member to be on a Committee?  A-Yes, nec-
essary to be on a committee. President Kurt believes it was written that way to protect the Park in the Past. 
Kurt in favor of looking at it again. Vic President and Bylaw Liaison, Dick Lovelace adding that the Bylaw com-
mittee can investigate that.  

f) Member- Dave Friedman: Q- Will the County allow us to rebuild in the even of a total loss? Dave encouraging 
Members who work with the County to help answer. A- Board Member Verdie Polizzi reporting that she be-
lieves if you have your APN# and a working septic system one can rebuild. Steve to reach out to the county 
and try and get answers. 

g) Member -Tawni Servi Q- What are the plans for Halloween? Will Members be fined if they celebrate Hallow-
een?  A- Kurt No, Members will not be fined. Board in favor or following the CDC guidelines for safety. Board 
is discouraging large gatherings and will not have a Halloween House list or Park sponsored events. 

h) Member Laura Craft:  Q- Visiting friend and Associate Member, Alan Mac letting people know that he is an 
insurance broker and in answer to previous questions about rebuilding after a loss, as long as it is brought up 
to code all would be covered by insurance. Costs are high in California but possible to do. Alan offering to 
answer insurance questions for those that have them.  

i) Member Michell Green:  Q- Responding to previous discussion about water issues. Reminding all that in the 
past the issue came to a stop because the Park would not fall under Santa Cruz water dept anymore. PPMC 
would have to become its own “water company” including all the legalities and responsibilities that come 
with that. Michelle recommends reviewing the past Board minutes well as the past Water Committee. 
Michell also reminding all that if one is considering doing any remolding of their improvement, the County 
has a lot of new building codes. A lot of extreme changes. 

j) Member Fred Dunn-Ruiz:  Encouraging Park residents to be allowed to work on the Fire Team. Board can ap-
prove.  

k)  Associate Member Pam McHenry:  Q- Requesting clarification of Halloween festivities. A- Board following 
CDC guidelines and will have no Park sanctioned events. If Member choose to ignore the CDC guidelines that 
is their choice but there is no Park involvement. 

l) Associate Member Donna Sorenson:  Informing all that she has minutes from former Water Committee from 
back in 2015 that she will supply to the Board for their research.  Board happy to hear that and welcomes the 
information. 

 
President Kurt asking for anymore discussions. None received. Motion to adjourn made by Harold Brown. Second by 
Verdie Polizzi. Meeting adjourned at 12:15pm. 

 

 

THE NEXT ZOOM BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING WILL BE HELD  

SATURDAY JANUARY 16TH 11:00AM 

ZOOM INFORMATION AND AGENDA WILL BE SENT OUT  VIA E-BLAST PRIOR TO 

THIS DATE! 

PLEASE PLAN ON ATTENDING!  
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Saturday, November 21, 2020 
EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES – REDACTED 

 
Meeting was called to order at 9:22am with Kurt Likins, Dick Lovelace, Harold Brown and Verdie Polizzi 
present. Joe Mayo was also in attendance by phone.  
 
1.0 EXECUTIVE ACTION ITEMS 

a) Review of October 17, 2020 Minutes 
b) Open Session minutes tabled to December Open Session. Executive minutes approved 4-0 with 

Joe Mayo abstaining as wasn’t present in October 
  
2.0 DISCUSSION TOPICS 

a) Manager report given 
b) Member suspensions/terminations/fines discussed 
c) Records request discussed 
d) Recall petition status report – ballots mailed 11/12/2020 with return date of 12/31/2020 
e) Bylaws discussion – items to forward to committee 

 
3.0   APPOINTMENTS – all appointments cancelled due to upgraded Covid-19 restrictions 
          
4.0 CORRESPONDENCE 

a) Incoming - reviewed 
b) Outgoing - reviewed 
c) Incident Reports - reviewed  

 
5.0  INFORMATION 

a) Members Pending List- reviewed 
b) Improvements for Sale List - reviewed 
c) Building Project List - reviewed  
d) Staking Log/Reports - none 
e) Financial Reports – reviewed and approved for addition to bulletin 

 
6.0 LEGAL MATTERS 

a) Joe Mayo to follow up with Park’s insurance-provided attorney with information regarding one 
matter 

b) Mediation date set for second matter 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Verdie Polizzi at 12:36pm. Second by Joe Mayo. Approved 5-0. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Verdie Polizzi 
PPMC Board Secretary 
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2021 COMMITTEE LISTS 

BUDGET 

Tami Macdonald 

Denise Simmons 

Diana Cook 

Board Liaison – Joe Mayo 

 

BYLAWS 

Kayla Johnson 

Ed Mendenhall 

Diana Cook 

Elaine Calverley 

Denise Simmons 

Board Liaison– Dick Lovelace 

 

TREE 

Eddi Brown 

Diane Backman 

Linda Dyson-Weaver 

Polly Piette  

Joanne Nelson 

Board  Liaison – Dick Lovelace 

 

COVERED BRIDGE  

Lisa  Leong 

Marshall Shoquist 

Board Liaison – Harold  Brown 

 

HISTORICAL 

Lisa Leong 

Jeans Ainsworth 

Lindsey Ainsworth 

Board Liaison – Kurt Likins 

 

LONG RANGE PLANNING 

Jean Cook 

Michelle Green 

Stephen Kiel 

Board Liaison – Verdie Polizzi 

ERT 

Donna Sorenson 

Carol Morgan 

Eddi Brown 

Dick Tippett 

John Sorenson 

Laverna Wells 

Erik Heer 

Shelly Gillan 

Bill Laidlaw 

Fred Dunn-Ruiz 

Andrew Almanza 

Bear Butcher 

Carrie Butcher 

Verdie Polizzi 

Brian Calverley 

Clay Wiseman 

Dick Lovelace 

Todd  Hoffman 

Marty Miller 

Pam McHenry 

Joe McHenry 

George Brown 

Manager — Steve  Polizzi 

Board Liaison — Kurt Likins 

 

STAKING 

Bear Butcher 

Johnny Wells 

Chuck Backman 

Bruce Wildenradt 

Linda Reynolds 

Board  Liaison– Verdie Polizzi 

 

RECREATION 

Tami MacDonald 

Donna Sorenson 

Frank Haswell 

Cheryl Dangreau 

Holly Swanson 

Kerry Ramsay 

Board Liaison– Verdie Polizzi 
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                Improvements for Sale by Member  
All allotment use privileges, and Membership are subject to the approval of the Board of Directors. IMPORTANT NOTICE: The sellers solely provide the 
descriptions of improvements for sale. Such information is not verified or checked for accuracy by Paradise Park Masonic Club, Inc. The Club does not war-
rant, and disclaims any responsibility for, the accuracy, truthfulness or completeness of any information provided.  
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*All questions about an allotment improvement should be addressed solely to the seller. 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS PENDING 
 

Applicant Date Posted Member/Seller Allotment 
 
MEMBERS  
Michael Greenberg    09/30/2020 Jen Arthur 457 York Ave. 
Diana Chiang              09/30/2020   Adam Korbas 188 St. Bernard 
Kalla Vieaux 10/20/2020  Mark Thompson 417 Joppa 
 
ASSOCIATE MEMBER 
Hilda Lenau 01/15/2020 Jeanne Lewis 586 Keystone Way 
Tim Crawford 08/17/2020 Jeannette Baird 447 York Ave, 
Karie Lee Sutter 09/11/2020 Marty Zimmerman 190 St. Bernard 
Dawn S. McGuire     11/20/2020     Leslie Schmid 166 St. Bernard  
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Mark Zevanove Presents 10 Paradise Park Properties 
Paid advertisement 

351 Crypt –    $349,000      “Secluded compound overlooking the picnic grounds” 

Remodeled in 2009 & features a 4bd/2ba home dispersed between 2bd/1ba main 

house, 1bd/1ba cottage with workspace and a 1 bd bungalow.  Enjoy the large 

wrap-around deck on this double allotment with parking for 3 cars and a private 

horseshoe pit & fire pit. This turnkey sale includes everything (furniture, 

appliances, dishes, etc.) and a golf cart. Ask Agent about restricted use. 

225 Acacia Lane –    $295,000 

Charming Cottage remodeled in 2001 and updated in 2014.  This jewel is custom 

throughout and must be seen to appreciate. Enjoy the built in BBQ, the outdoor 

theater, 2 person hot tub, bamboo floors in kitchen, marble countertops, & 

stainless steel appliances. Living room has a fireplace & skylights. In addition there 

is a studio unit that includes a washer and dryer.  

628 St Augustine –    $295,000 

Must get inside to appreciate this single level 3 bedroom 1 bath riverside home. 

2017 flood did not enter the house. 2017 new hot water heater, 2013 new deck, 

2011 new roof, 2014 tented and fumigated. Located across from tennis courts and 

play area. Just steps to covered bridge. A great value at $295,000 

195 St Bernard  –    $400,000 

This modern 3 bedroom, 2 bath home features almost 2100 square feet of level 

floorplan. Built in 1983 this home has it all. Central heat, fireplace in living room. 

Large deck overlooking the river.  Two car garage with shop area.  Kitchen includes 

dishwasher and disposal. Formal dining room. Get in to see this one.  

 

495 Knight Templar –   $545,000 

2 Houses in one. One of the largest homes in Paradise Park.  1 side a modern home 

with 2 huge bedrooms, central heating, modern appliances & skylights. The other 

side a rustic home with high ceilings in living room with loft & separate bedroom. 

Both sides have their own kitchen & baths. 2 car garage. Over 3200 sq.ft of 

improvements.  

    Mark Zevanove   DRE# 00662936 

     (831) 588-2089 

     Mark@oceanstreetrealty.com 

 Licensed since 1978 with over $250,000,000 in Sales – Serving 
the PPMC & all of Northern California Since June 2011, Mark 
Zevanove has sold more than 47 improvements generating $240,000 in initiation fees. 



 15 

PPMC BULLETIN – DECEMBER 2020 

Paid Advertisement  
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Paid Advertisement  


